Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing with reference to the proposed changes outlined in the visa capping bill (2010). Few days ago, I almost get a job offer from a salon as a full time hairdresser, but when they knew that I am holding the bridge visa, they told me like they would like to work with me unless I got the PR. I felt sad with that I am still working as a part time hairdresser after I have spent more than fifty thousand and all my golden time here, as well as pay tax. I love Australia and I work very hard to try to settle down in this beautiful country. So please do those hard things on all of us. Thank you for your time.